HARB Minutes August 3, 2021

The meeting was called to order on August 3, 2021, at 5:00 pm in the Borough
Office at 14 Crafton Street in Wellsboro, PA and the Pledge of Allegiance was
given.

Attending were Kathy Eastridge, Jay Erb, Joan Hart, Terry Bryant, Teresa
Capuzzo, Borough Manager Scot Boyce, Jr., Junior Council Person Hayne
Webster.

On behalf of the Deane Center, Daria Guelig and Kevin Connelly, were in
attendance; with Russ Dodson representing the Wellsboro Community Concert
Association also attending.

Minutes: Minutes from the March 2, 2021 meeting were approved by motion of
Joan Hart, seconded by Teresa Capuzzo, and carried unanimously.

PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS- None

NEW BUSINESS

1. Deane Center — Applicant proposed the concept of the Celia Finestone
Music Park in the lawn area of the Deane Center at 104 Main Street. The
park will include 5-7 interactive music instruments, surfacing around the
instruments. The interactive instruments are to be constructed out of metal
posts anchored into the ground but capable of being removed during the
winter. Planters and a commemorative plaque will be installed. Kathy
Eastridge made a motion to recommend approval of the concept to Borough
Council, with the condition that the applicants return with final design and
color selections for HARB approval. Joan Hart seconded the motion and it
carried.

OTHER BUSINESS

PUBLIC COMMENTS - None

ADJOURNED at 5:15 pm

Minutes respectfully submitted by: _ .
Scot F. Boycé'Jy




